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Acorn Park Round Up 
 
It has been a super busy week this week, Friday has flown around! Hope you've all had a lovely 
week. 
On Tuesday, we hosted the Norfolk Independent Schools Headteacher Network Meeting - a big 
thank you to Tracy, Jack and Jamie in sixth form who were on hand to make teas and coffee and 
hand out snacks to our guests. The afternoon was very productive and quite noisy - I know Tracy 
is super proud of all her students for the hard work they put into creating ACafe Park. 
On Thursday, we celebrated World Book Day and I have never seen so much colour around the 
school! Thank you to all the creativity of our lovely parents and carers, and to our students who 
were all so enthusiastic. I've attached some of the best photos from the day! 
A reminder that everyday this half term Shakespeare class are raffling off entire cakes to help 
raise money for their trip to Amsterdam. Tickets are just £1 and can be bought at any point in the 
week. 
Upper School classes in the formal curriculum should now have letters for consent for their 
Kingswood trip next half term. Please can these be returned before the 22nd of March. 
Next week, Red Nose Day is on Friday - further information to follow soon! 
 
Student Stars; 
Keyon M in Lawrence for writing a brilliant story in PSHE. For showing empathy to another 
student in his class when upset, this was lovely to see. 
Stas M in Kinney for listening and asking well thought out questions during their RSHE lesson. 
Tolkien class for their amazing engagement in the group this afternoon, sharing some great ideas 
and creating some fantastic cookie designs! 
Golding and Sissay have worked well in science today. Collaborating with each other to arrive at 
the right answers to tasks set. 
Ronnie from Golding for being so kind and welcoming to our new student and being an amazing 
buddy. 
Taylor in Lawrence for completing all his lessons today and having such positive interactions with 
fellow peers. 
Frankie S for his amazing costume on world book day from Boy in the Dress. 
Charlie P for showing empathy to one of his fellow peers, and writing such a thoughtful and 
emotive apology letter, it was truly appreciated by staff and student alike. 
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Staff Stars; 
Rhys Carter, Becky, Jess and Steph in Milne for keeping the chaos as organised as possible 
and being so supportive. 
Morgan L for always encouraging others to do the best they can. 
Melissa R for creating a safe and supportive environment for all her children. 
Melissa B, Ricky and Oscar for being everything that was needed when a child had a fall. 
Jade S for her determination and resilience this week. 
Aaron H for his hard work and sharing his skill set with staff to provide a safe environment for a 
young person. 
Kinney's team for supporting other classes across Mozart building, with a very positive attitude 
and professionalism and also for regularly bringing joy and happiness to our day. 
Samuel G as he has been a superstar with the children and ourselves in Dahl. He has jumped 
in and taken the role as if he was made for it! He is patient, helpful and just there whenever we 
need him. 


